
 

 

 
 

 

Call to strike 
 

As part of the wage dispute with the employers' association of the private banking sector, called „Arbeit-
geberverband des privaten Bankgewerbes e.V.“, the United Services Union, called „Vereinte Dienstleis-
tungsgewerkschaft (ver.di)“ is calling for a strike.  

 
Employees* of the following companies have been called to strike: 

 

 

UniCredit Bank GmbH 
Betrieb Bayern Nord and Betrieb München 

and 

 

 UniCredit S.p.A. Zweigniederlassung München. 

 
 

The strike will take place on 

Friday, June 14th, 2024 
 

Start of the strike is at 0:00 am. 
End of the strike is at 24:00. 

 

There is no event in presence. We will meet online (via teams) at 1 p.m. for a strike conference. 
Please use a private device to participate in the strike conference. You will receive the dial-in 

data separately. 
 
 

We demand: 
 

• A 12.5 per cent increase in collectively agreed salaries, but at least 500 euros per month 
• Salary agreement should also be transferred to ÜT (AT) employees 

• Increase in monthly remuneration by 250 euros for junior staff 

• Term of 12 months 
 
 
 
 

Imprint: 
ver.di Landesbezirk Bayern, Stefanie Schulze, Kornmarkt 5-7, 90402 Nürnberg 
mail: stefanie.schulze@verdi.de, phone: 0151-42635062 
 

_________________________________________ 
* Employees are workers and trainees who fall under the 

scope of the collective agreements concluded with the above-
mentioned employers' associations. Employees with dynamic 

reference clauses to these collective agreements are called to 

participate in the strike. 
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